
  again 0386 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  again 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing
up again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
 genitive case or by implication [its author]), or
(figuratively) a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): --
raised to life again, resurrection, rise from the dead, that
should rise, rising {again}.[ql

  again 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing
up again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
 genitive case or by implication [its author]), or
(figuratively) a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): --
raised to life {again}, resurrection, rise from the dead, that
should rise, rising again.[ql

  dead 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing up
again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
genitive case or by implication [its author]), or (figuratively)
a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): -- raised to life again,
 resurrection, rise from the {dead}, that should rise, rising
again.[ql

  from 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing up
again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
genitive case or by implication [its author]), or (figuratively)
a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): -- raised to life again,
 resurrection, rise {from} the dead, that should rise, rising
again.[ql

  life 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing up
again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
genitive case or by implication [its author]), or (figuratively)
a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): -- raised to {life}
again, resurrection, rise from the dead, that should rise,
rising again.[ql

  raised 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing
up again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
 genitive case or by implication [its author]), or
(figuratively) a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): --
{raised} to life again, resurrection, rise from the dead, that
should rise, rising again.[ql

  resurrection 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a
standing up again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death
(individual, genitive case or by implication [its author]), or
(figuratively) a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): --
raised to life again, {resurrection}, rise from the dead, that
should rise, rising again.[ql

  rise 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing up
again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
genitive case or by implication [its author]), or (figuratively)
a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): -- raised to life again,
 resurrection, rise from the dead, that should {rise}, rising
again.[ql

  rise 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing up
again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
genitive case or by implication [its author]), or (figuratively)
a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): -- raised to life again,
 resurrection, {rise} from the dead, that should rise, rising
again.[ql

  rising 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing
up again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
 genitive case or by implication [its author]), or
(figuratively) a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): --
raised to life again, resurrection, rise from the dead, that
should rise, {rising} again.[ql

  should 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing
up again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
 genitive case or by implication [its author]), or
(figuratively) a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): --
raised to life again, resurrection, rise from the dead, that
{should} rise, rising again.[ql

  that 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing up
again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
genitive case or by implication [its author]), or (figuratively)
a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): -- raised to life again,
 resurrection, rise from the dead, {that} should rise, rising
again.[ql

  the 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing up
again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
genitive case or by implication [its author]), or (figuratively)
a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): -- raised to life again,
 resurrection, rise from {the} dead, that should rise, rising
again.[ql

  to 0386 # anastasis {an-as'-tas-is}; from 450; a standing up
again, i.e. (literally) a resurrection from death (individual,
genitive case or by implication [its author]), or (figuratively)
a (moral) recovery (of spiritual truth): -- raised {to} life
again, resurrection, rise from the dead, that should rise,
rising again.[ql
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